
Kairos Christian Academy (infant -K5 program) will
host an open house in late summer.  Check back
for the exact date and time.

Parents can attend with their children and will tour
the facility, meet the teachers, and get an overview
of the program.

The infant-K5 program is housed in the CB kids
(infant - K5) wing of Charleston Baptist Church.

We look forward to connecting with you at Open
House.

Questions? Email info@kcacharleston.com
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